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UK HARP Summer Workshop 

20th August - 27th August at Cleeve House 

 

*Applications open on Wednesday 23rd June* 

 

We are excited to announce that this year's HARP summer workshop will take place at Cleeve House! We 

intend to abide by the rules laid out by our government and are hopeful about being able to hold a summer 

workshop "as close to normal as possible". However, if there are any changes to COVID-19 regulations 

and restrictions on social distancing, there is a possibility that plans may change. We will keep an eye out 

for any changes and update you if it affects/changes our plans. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Upcoming UK HARP Events: 

 

Keep up to date with all of the news and upcoming online events on the HARP UK Facebook page. 

 

 


